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The Principals decision to bar the parent will be reviewed by the Chair of the LAB.  The 

Chair of LAB will take account of any representations made by the parent and will 

decide to confirm or lift the bar.  The parent will be notified in writing of the decision to 

uphold or lift the bar. 

If the decision is confirmed, the parent will be notified in writing, explaining: 

 How long the bar will be in place 

 When the decision will be reviewed 

Decision to bar will be reviewed at the end of the agreed timescale, in line with the 

process outlined above.  Following a review, the bar may be lifted or, if there are 

grounds for continued concern regarding the parents conduct, it may be extended.  

Once the appeals process has been completed, parents that remain barred may be able 

to apply to the Civil Courts.  If a parent wished to exercise this option, they should seek 

independent legal advice. 

 

6. Monitoring and Review 

This document will be reviewed on an annual basis by the Principal and any changes 

will be communicated to all parents and staff at the school. 

The next scheduled review date for this document is November 2024. 

 

 


